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13th May 2009.

Illegal advertising boards

The number of illegal advertising boards in Honeydew has grown and short of becoming a
scourge, is really making Honeydew look untidy and cheap. To all those that break the by-
laws, please be mindful that you are breaking the law and making Honeydew untidy for all
those that live in the area.

Putting up boards on street poles, traffic signs and trees is illegal without council approval and
also mobile advertising boards must be mobile and not parked along the road, usually
becoming a traffic hazard.

It has been arranged with the by-law department at JMPD to come and clean up Honeydew
and issue the necessary fines. The department is active in Honeydew and do a good job but
this time we are asking for concerted effort for a day to have a good clean up.

If you have illegal boards in your area (regular offenders, amongst others are “gold
jewellery”, “roof leaks”, “door hanging” and a night club”), please send a list of streets and
the nearest street corner to chairman@honeydew.org.za and we will compile a list and
forward it to JMPD for removal and the necessary legal action. Please do so by 22 May 2009.

Let us also obey the by-laws as well as the law and make Honeydew a pleasant place for all to
live.

The CPF Executive
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